
Addendum - Village Tree Well RFP 

Mandatory Meeting held on December 23, 2013 

1. Are any applications/electrical boxes installed anywhere else in the city? 

A). Yes, but not of this specific type. 

2. Are the new electrical boxes based on the existing conduit? 

A). Yes 

3. Can you please let me know the Engineer Estimate for this Project? 

A). $25,000 

4. Is certified payroll required? 

 A). No, but prevailing wage must be used. 

5. Is an Encroachment Permit required? 

 A). Encroachment and Electrical permits are required and may be obtained through the 

 City at no fee. 

6). Are the details for the cement pad in the RFP packet? 

 A). Yes, page 5 and 6. 

7.) Are the current conduits plastic? 

 A). Yes, we believe they is, however the exposed portion is metal.   PVC may be used  instead 

of galvanized pipe. 

8). Is the timeline for installation in the RFP packet? 

 A). Yes, the projected start date is mid-February and the project should be complete by 

 the end of March 2014. 

9).  The Midwest M57POST24G1 Nema 3R (N) is no longer manufactured what is an accepted 

replacement.  

 A). It has come to my attention that the product was no longer available as of  November 4, 

2013.  Please provide the specifications for an “equal” product. 

10). Can you please let me know the Engineer Estimate for the above Project. 

 A). $25,000. 


